
 

FAQ’s: 
 
 
Why is this trip a “Do Not Miss It” opportunity? 

The Mexico Trip is transformational! Student and adult participants experience 
God in a new place, have opportunities to serve, develop lasting friendships, 
make life-long memories and God moves in their lives and the lives of those 
they serve. If students or adults are wanting deeper connection with others at 
the church, this trip guarantees new friendships and an authentic community 
experience. The need is great, and we believe God wants to use you to impact 
the world!  

 
When is the trip? 

March 31st – April 7th *To participate on this trip, you must be able to depart 
and return with the group. If you cannot be with us for the entirety of the trip, 
then this is not the year for you to go. There will be no exceptions.  

 
What is the cost? 

o HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 
§ $799 Early Bird before November 30th  
§ $849 after November 30th  
§ Both options include the $149 application fee due on registration 

o COLLEGE STUDENTS (HS GRAD-24YRS OLD) 
§ $699 Early Bird before November 30th  
§ $749 after November 30th  
§ Both options include the $149 application fee due on registration  

o ADULTS (25YRS & OLDER) 
§ $399 Early Bird before November 30th  
§ $449 after November 30th  
§ Both options include the $149 application fee due on registration 

o INTERPRETERS (18YRS+) FREE 
§ Are you Fluent in Spanish? We need you! For more information email 

mexicooutreach@baysideonline.com 

 
 
 



 
 
 
When do medications need to be turned in?  

High School students must turn in ALL of their medication to the First-Aid 
Team during commissioning services. This includes Over-the-Counter 
medications.  Students are not to have any medications in their possession 
during the entirety of the trip, save for students who require an Inhaler, 
Insulin, Epi-pen or have prior special approval from the First-Aid Team. In most 
cases the medications will be handed out during "Medication Hours" in the 
morning and the evening.  This is for the safety of all students. 

 
What if I don’t have a US Passport? 

If your passport has been issued by a country other than the United States of 
America, it is YOUR responsibility to call your Consulate to make sure you have 
the proper documentation for travel outside the USA, as well as for re-entry 
into the USA. 

 
Can I be dropped off late/separate from the group?  

Individuals CANNOT be dropped off late or separately; or picked up early or 
separately from this trip. If you cannot be with us for the entirety of the trip, 
then this is not the year for you to go. No exceptions.  

 
What if I can’t afford the cost? 

While we do offer partial scholarships, we ask that you also raise your own 
support for Mexico 2023. Many students have paid their entire trip cost 
through their own fundraising. 

 
Can I receive a refund? 

Refunds are available until January 31, 2023, less the $149 non-refundable 
registration fee. Unfortunately, we do not offer refunds after February 1, 
2023. 

 
 
 

For more FAQs please go to our website 
(https://www.baysideonline.com/mexico-faqs/) 

and download the first timer manual. 


